
 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  January 24, 2014   
 

TO:  Michael Thakur, Assistant Principal   
 

SUBJECT:  Shadow Ridge MS - IAQ - Initial Contact - West outside wall near Room 1021   
 
This morning 1/24, I received W.O. #175871: “Teacher concern about possibility of 
mold on the outside wall of room 1021.”  This morning 1/24 8:15 AM, I inspected the 
area with you.  As I told you, I will be sending this to the West Zone Facility Services, 
and they can make arrangements to Power Wash the outside wall.  The West Zone will 
keep you informed on the day and time this will be completed.  If you have any 
questions, please contact me. 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ)  
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
469-446-8882 
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 



 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  February 3, 2014   
 

TO:  Mike Thakur, Assistant Principal   
 

SUBJECT:  Shadow Ridge MS - IAQ - Results & Final report - West side of Building-  
                    Outside brick     
 
As of this morning 2/3, the outside brick of the West wall by Room 1021, has been 
Power Washed.  There is still brown dirt on the wall, in the corner, that is splashed up 
from this last weekend’s rain.  If you have any questions, please contact me. 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ)  
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
469-446-8882 
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 


